Docket No.|30-346

George Knighton, Chief, Unvirommental Projects Jranch 1

SUMMARY OF MEETING HWELD ON DECEMBER 17, 1973, TO DISCUSS DAVIS-BESSE 1
ENVIRONMENTAL TECHNICAL SPECTIPICATIONS

On Novembar 5, 1975, the staff sent to the applicant comment on the
applicant’s proposed envirommental techunical specificacions for
Davis~-Bess~ Unit 1. On December 17, 1975, a meetinz was held to
d{scuss these comments.

A list of attendees 13 included as Tnclosure 1,

After the discussion of the staff comments, it was azreed that the
Aoplicant will attempt to submit the next draft of provosed enviren-
mental technical specifications by the end of March, 1975,

Phillip C. Cota, Proiasct Manaser
Invironmyntal Projects ranch 1
Jfvision of Reactor Licensing
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